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My name is Patrick and I’m writing to urge you to oppose HB 2505, a sales tax that 

will decrease consumer choice by financially pressuring small businesses. HB 2505 

would make it harder for small businesses to be price competitive with the illicit 

market, create more finical instability for Oregon businesses, and hurt their ability to 

innovate and expand. 

 

Please oppose any new cannabis sales taxes or tax increase 

 


